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• The IGEM Gas Quality Working Group has now completed its review of all 

consultation comments in respect of the draft IGEM gas quality standard

• No changes to the draft gas quality specification have been made 

• Some changes to the wording within the standard have been agreed

• It will remain as a draft standard pending the conclusion of the HSE impact 

assessment and consultation which is currently scheduled for publication 

in June 2021 

• Subject to the HSE impact assessment, the draft standard then pass 

through IGEM’s internal governance process to become an approved 

standard
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